
Mexico: “Collegium Musicum” gives guest performance and a concert at Serbian Embassy in Mexico
Thursday, 27 August 2015.

The Embassy of the Republic of Serbia in Mexico organized, on 24 August 2015, a concert of
the Academic Choir “Collegium Musicum”, attended by more than 100 guests from the Mexican
government institutions and the diplomatic corps, and representatives of Serbian public
institutions and members of the Serbian Diaspora.
  
“Collegium Musicum” Academic Choir also gave a performance at the International Choir
Festival in Puebla, whose final ceremony was attended by Chargé d'Affaires N. Milic.
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